M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
September 10, 2020
RE:
Contract - Conner High School and HomeTown Ticketing
For the board to approve the Contract with the HomeTown
Ticketing for a one year renewable contract.  HomeTown Ticketing
will charge to the customer the ticket face value, and the following

service and credit card processing fees for online transactions.
$1.00 per ticket fee plus credit card fees (currently 2.9% plus $0.30
per order).  This is Student Funded.      


I recommend the board approve the contract with HomeTown Ticketing,                 


as presented.

